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Viale Aldo Moro n. 44 

BOLOGNA 

AGENDA 

- Project overview: objectives and main activities of CREADIS3, 
  policy instrument Emilia-Romagna Region 

- Role of Local Stakeholder Group 

- Mapping activity 
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1
st

 Local Stakeholder Group meeting 

REGIONE EMILIA-ROMAGNA 

The Local Stakeholder Group of Emilia-Romagna Region met, for the 1st meeting, on 14 June 2017, 
at the Department for Research, Innovation, Energy and Sustainable Economy, in Bologna. 

10 people participated, as representatives of the following: 

- Emilia-Romagna Regional Government - Department of Economic Activities and Green Economy 

- Emilia-Romagna Regional Government - Department of Tourism and Trade 

- ASTER - Consortium for innovation and technology transfer of Emilia-Romagna 

- LEPIDA – In-house Company of the Emilia-Romagna Region 

- Municipality of Bologna 

- Fine Art Academy in Bologna 

- Interdepartmental Industrial Research Centre for ICT (University of Bologna) 

- MAK-ER – Regional network of Fablab 

- Incubator “Rimini Innovation Square” – Rimini 

The meeting started with a presentation about the key features of CREADIS3 project, its objectives, 
the main activities to be carried out, with a focus on the policy instrument addressed by Emilia-
Romagna Region. 

The role of stakeholders was explained, specifying tasks in which they will be involved. 

The “Guide for Mapping Preparation”, elaborated by the lead partner, was illustrated. 

An open discussion started, focusing on the regional policy instrument and how it could be 
improved, in the framework of CREADIS3 project. 

Stakeholders shared preliminary ideas about the 2 steps of the mapping activity, with some 
proposals and comments. 

All participants showed a great interested in CREADIS3, considered as a crucial opportunity for the 
development of cultural and creative industries in our region. 
They also expressed interest in learning by other project partners, sharing best practices in CCI, 
also by participating in study visits. 

It was a very proactive participation, so that stakeholders proposed to meet more than once per 
semester. They agreed to meet again in July, for discussing in detail the mapping activity and share 
their inputs and suggestions. 
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